TEST KWALIFIKACYJNY DO STRAŻY GRANICZNEJ <u>JĘZYK ANGIELSKI</u> (Wersja A)

I. Uzupełnij tekst wyrażeniami podanymi w ramce. Uwaga: 5 wyrazów nie pasuje do tekstu.

but / of / off / next / to / and / on / up / from / are / is / in / out / near / same

Dear Mary, this time I'm writing 1.____ you 2.___ Italy. We are staying 3.___ a lovely hotel 4.___ the sea. Every day is the 5.___ : we get 6.___ , we go to the beach, we swim. We eat a lot 7._____ spaghetti and we drink red wine. Bob 8._____ getting fat, 9. what can I do. We are coming home 10._____ week. See you then. Love, П. Spośród podanych opcji, wybierz jedną, która jest poprawna. 1. I'm free after work. Why don't you come _____. a). about b). around c). along d). after 2. Susan has known Jim _____ years. a). since b). for c). on d). in 3. If he got _____ money, he'd spend it immediately. b). no c). many d). a lot of a). a 4. They _____ in Warsaw yesterday. a). will arrive b). have arrived c). will have arrived d). arrived 5. I'm her strange behavior. a). use b). using c). used d). used to 6. What last night? a). did you do b). you did do c). have you done d). you have done 7. I would like to go to _____ USA. b). the c). ---d). an

c). on the morning

c). Could

d). on

d). Will

d). at the morning

8. I have my English lessons _____ Monday.

b). Should

11. I'm tired I ______ to bed now. Goodnight!

b), at

9. I didn't watch TV yesterday . . .

a). morning b). in this morning

10. - I open the window?

-Yes, of course you can.

a). in

a). Must

a). go	b). was going	c). am going	d). went		
12. Bad driving	12. Bad driving many accidents.				
a). cause	b). are causing	c). is causing	d). causes		
13. She	up at seven yesterda	ay.			
a). get	b). got	c). was got	d). was getting		
14. I was walkir	ng home when I	Dave.			
a). was meeting	b). had met	c). have met	d). met		
15 Would you	like something to eat	?			
- No thank	xs, I	lunch			
a). have just had	l b). had just had	c). just had	d). have just been having		
16. They often g	go out the ev	venings.			
a). in	b). on	c). at	d)		
17. It is not our	fault. You can't blame	·			
a). our	b). ourselves	c). yourself	d). us		
18. Let me know	w if you need	·			
a). any	b). anything	c). some	d). no		
19 sı	ın is a star.				
a). The	b). A	c). An	d)		
20. These two p	ictures are				
a). same	b). a same	c). the same	d). some		
21. He knows th	ne answer better than _	·			
a). she	b). her	c). herself	d). she does		
22. I	London in 1999.				
a). was	b). have visited	c). visited	d). be to		
23. You are	girl I ha	ve ever seen.			
a). beautiful	b). more beautiful	c). the most nice	d). the most beautiful		
24. It is colder to	24. It is colder today it was yesterday.				
a). that	b). then	c). than	d). there		
25. Tom always	goes to work	car.			
a). at	b). with	c). into	d). by		
26. I fell asleep	the film.				
a). when	b). as long as	c). during	d). while		
27. What are yo	u doing Satur	rday?			
a). in	b). on	c). at	d)		
28. I want to go to America.					
a)	b). the	c). a	d). an		

29. Did you con	ne here fo	oot?			
a). in	b). on	c). by	d). with		
30. Mozart	more than 600	pieces of music.			
a). writes	b). has written	c). wrote	d). had writte	n	
• •	zdania. Niektóre z 1 opkami. Jeśli zdani				miejscu
•	is full name is Victoris full name is a Vict		OK a		
1. I looked at his	m when he wasn't be	ing looking.			
2. I didn't know	you were in Warsaw	√.		• • • • • • • •	
3. Dick has pain	ited a lot of portraits	since he left the W	arsaw.		
4. The two of th	em rarely listen to cl	assical music.			
5. I said that the	y had been working	at the time.			
6. If he had a better manners, he wouldn't have behaved like that yesterday					
7. If he gets a rise, he will invite me to dinner.					
8. Mrs. Johnson	is asleep now. She is	s very tired because	e she is working		
on a new sympl	hony.				
9. When he was					
10. About sixty people are killed in car accidents in every weekend.					
IV. Zareaguj w	y języku angielskim	na podane sytuac	je.		
1. Jesteś w resta	uracji. Poproś kelner	ra o przyniesienie n	nenu.		
2. Poproś przecl	hodnia o wskazanie d	lrogi na najbliższy	dworzec kolejowy.		
3. Opowiedz ko	leżance o swoim wcz	zorajszym egzamin	ie.		
4. Powiedz, że z	zostałeś obrabowany.				
5. Powiedz kole	edze, aby poszedł do	lekarza, jeśli źle sio	ę czuje.		

V. Przeczytaj tekst i odpowiedz na pytania.

Margaret Thatcher

She was born above the shop in the small English town of Grantham . Her father, Alfred Roberts, was a grocer. He worked very hard for little money. Margaret also worked hard , and she went to Oxford University, where she studied chemistry. In 1951 she married Denis Thatcher, a rich businessman. They had twins, a girl and a boy. The love of her life was politics. She didn't have much time for other interests. She said she only needed four hours' sleep a night.

She became a politician in 1959, leader of the Conservative Party in 1975, and Prime Minister of Britain four years after that. She had a strong personality. A lot of people were afraid of her, and she was called "The Iron Lady". In 1984 Irish terrorists bombed her hotel, but she survived. She was Prime Minister eleven years. She finally resigned in 1990, but she didn't want to, and she was in tears when she left 10 Downing Street.

1.	What was her father's job?
2.	When did she marry Denis Thatcher?
3.	How many children did they have?
4.	How much sleep did she need?
5.	How long was she Prime Minister?

Tabela punktacji testu ze znajomości języka obcego

Liczba poprawnych odpowiedzi	Liczba punktów
0-9	0
10-18	1
19-27	2
28-36	3
37-45	4
46-54	5
55-60	6